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Friday 20th November 2020 

 

Shoe Box Appeal 

 

Thank you so much to all of you who donated to the 

shoe box appeal, we collected 30 shoe boxes across 

the federation - an amazing result!! 

 
 

‘Friends of Hevingham Primary’ Halloween 

thank you 

 

We wanted to send a BIG thank you to Hayley Rolf 

for designing the maps, to AHL Roofing & 

Maintenance for sponsoring the maps, to Kianne’s 

Closet for donating her time for free to make the 

tote bags, to The East Anglian Lift company for 

their large sweet donation and to Norfolk Spa & 

Leisure for the puzzle pages.   We also had a 

generous money donation from D.J Logs, PJ 

Kerleys, Jacqui Norton & Caroline Medler. Thank 

you! Plus, we also would like to thank all the 

resident & parents for their donations of money 

and sweets. We were overwhelmed with everyone’s 

generosity! 💕   Thank you to the 20 houses which 

volunteered to carve a letter pumpkins 🎃   Last 

but not least, a big thank you to the whole 

committee for helping our ideas come together. 

 

Parent Support Advisor 

 

Parenting isn’t easy and sometimes things can get 

tough. As a parent/carer you want what is best for 

your child. Our Parent Support Advisor is available 

to listen and support your family with any issues or 

concerns from home or school you may be facing. 

Carol Flatters is our TACT (families) Parent 

Support Advisor. If you would like to speak to 

Carol she can be contacted by email at 

cflatters@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or by 

calling 07780 922545. (term time only) She may 

not have all the answers, but she can offer: 

 A confidential listening ear 

 Help to enable you to express your 

concerns about your child to the school 

and act as a link between school and home. 

 Support and advice if you have concerns 

about your child’s social, emotional or 

behaviour development, helping you nip 

things in the bud before they get serious. 

 Support with transition – as they start to 

move between schools  

 Give hints and tips about general 

parenting issues 

 Help to find services and other agencies 

who are available to help you and your 

family 

 

Children in Need 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated their pennies 

for Children in Need we made an amazing 

£123.27 

  
 

Christmas Decoration Project 

 

We would like to invite all parents/carers, 

grandparents, aunts, uncles, younger brothers 

and sisters to join us in our family learning 

community Christmas Project. 

Throughout December we will be lighting up our 

community with a Christmas tree outside the 

school but we need your help to decorate it!! 

We hope to have as many handmade 

weatherproof decorations as possible. 
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Key Dates 

Here are the school term dates for the year- 

Autumn term- 

A2- Mon 2nd Nov – Fri 18th Dec 

Spring term- 

Sp1- Mon 4th Jan – Fri 12th Feb 

Sp2- Mon 22nd Feb – Fri 26th March  

Summer term-  

Su1-Mon 12th April – Fri 28th May 

Su2- Mon 7th June – Wed 21st July 

 

Please avoid booking holidays during school time.  

 

First Admission to School 

As we are part way through the application process 

for the First Admission to school for the school 

year 2021/22, It is very important that’s parents 

make their application to their Local Authority by 

15 January 2021. The local authority wrote to 

parents at the end of September inviting them to 

make an application.  

Children born between 1 September 2016 and 31 

August 2017 are due to start school in Reception 

in the school year starting September 2021. 

Parents will need to make application, even if their 

child currently attends a nursery class. 

The easiest way for parents to apply is on-line 

at www.admissionsonline.norfolk.gov.uk or they can 

request an application form from Customer 

Services Centre on 0344 800 8020. 

 

Safeguarding 

Please remember that safeguarding children is 

everyone’s responsibility whether in school or at 

home.  If you have concerns about a child or 

family remember you can call; 

NSPCC – 0808 8005000 

Or if in immediate danger, the Police – 999 

You can always speak to our school DSL’s Mrs 

Board, Mrs Aston or Miss Brooker if you feel more 

comfortable that way.   
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Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Florence 

Stocks 

For being a good friend 

Hudson 

Gould 

For motivating himself during 

lessons 

Lucia 

Camelford 

Fantastic anti bullying work  

Lacey 

Norton 

For a new motivation for 

learning 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 

https://www.admissionsonline.norfolk.gov.uk/

